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Gifts received by October 16th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

Omega School Candidate Class - 2023 

Dear Friends..We send you many Christian greetings from 
Uganda. We believe and trust God is taking good care of 
you all. It is our humble request to each one of you to 
specifically consider praying for our candidate class, which 
is called Primary Seven (your 7th grade). At this time 
nationwide, all pupils in seventh grade are doing their final 
touches, revising their work with a deep desire to gain 
excellent grades in their final examinations. On November 
7th, Primary Leaving Examinations (PLE) will kick start and 
they will  continue through November 9th. The good 
performance of this candidate class reflects on their 
school, judging whether it is hard working. We, therefore, 
do our best to prepare this class with several assessment 
tests, regular class revision, and good meals.


A Prayer Request….

This year we have (43) Candidates in total, (26) boys and 
(17) girls, who are working hard to represent Omega 
School and at the same time to brighten their own futures. 
On October 22nd, we will be organizing a ceremony to 
dedicate our candidates’ class and the entire school to the 
Almighty God. In this ceremony, we have activities such as 
entertainments, a feast, praise and worship, a sermon, 
and then we say a strong prayer for our pupils and the 
entire school. This is our energy giving ceremony because 
we believe God helps us all awesomely to finish each 
academic year with children who have a path to another 
level, with colorful grades. And we put all our trust in God 
through prayers. Indeed, we have witnessed your working 
prayers in 2022 since we were able to perform well with 
(16) children in division one, (12) children in division two 
and only (3) in Division three. Our best candidates got (7) 
total aggregates and the last one got twenty three (23) 
total aggregates. 

A Thank You..

It is our humble request that you continuously keep praying for Omega School to excel 
academically year after year. And in November, 2023 all children will do well on their 
examinations.  They will then be getting ready for the children’s annual Christmas party on 
December 22nd. I wish to thank you all for your generosity and continuous love for Omega 
School, especially the vulnerable children. In July, 2023, we joyfully witnessed your love in 
kind to Omega School through the donation of shoes at our birthday party. All your efforts 
and love have made us go extra miles in ministry and uplifting Jesus’ name. God bless you 
all. Yours in service,                            …PASTOR FRED TUMWEBAZE
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